
Public Submissions 
 

From: Máire Uí Mhuirnín [mailto:uimhuirnin@gmail.com]  

Sent: 15 January 2019 03:17 

To: foreshore <foreshore@housing.gov.ie> 

Cc: catherine.connolly@oireachtas.ie 

Subject: Submission to Foreshore Licence Application FS006838 

 

 

To: Marine Environment & Foreshore Section, DHPLG, Newtown Rd., Wexford. 

(foreshore@housing.gov.ie) 

Date: 15/01/2019 

Re: in Galway Bay (Applicant: DeepSea Fibre Networks Ltd.) 

 

A Chara, 

I object to the granting of the Foreshore Licence application FS006838 in Galway Bay.  It is my 

submission that it would not be possible to grant consent for this application that would comply with 

various national and/or international legal judgements, including:  

Case C-258/11, Peter Sweetman and Others v An Bord Pleanála  

Case C-164/17, Edel Grace and Peter Sweetman v An Bord Pleanála  

Case C-461/17 Brian Holohan and Others v An Bord Pleanála  

  

Please acknowledge submission receipt. 

Le meas, 

M. Uí Mhuirnin 

An Spideal, Gaillimh. 
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